
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

7th Annual Lachlan’s Hope Charity Golf Tournament  

Friday, October 21, 2022 ∙ Boscobel Golf & Country Club ∙ Pendleton, SC 

 
 

One In A Million- $5,000 
     Lachlan was diagnosed with JMML in August, 
2014. Approximately 25 children per year are 
diagnosed with JMML in the United States, which 
truly made Lachlan one in a million.  

● Includes a playback certificate for each 
member of your four-person team* 

● Logo on all marketing and social media 
○ Option to include company 

branded materials and 
promotional items in goody bags 

● Large banner with logo and company 
details 

● Two VIP teams of four 
● Hole sponsorship 

Lachlan- $2,000 
     Lachlan McIntosh Tannery is the namesake of 
the foundation and is the reason we work to bring 
hope to patients and their families enduring the 
same hardships. 

● Logo on all marketing and social media 
○ Option to include company 

branded materials and 
promotional items in goody bags 

● Large banner with logo and company 
details 

● One VIP team of four 
● Hole sponsorship 

 

Love- $1,000 
     Love is one of the most profound emotions 
known to human beings.  

● Logo on all marketing and social media 
● Small banner with logo and company 

information 
● One team of four 
● Hole sponsorship 

Hope- $750 
     Hope is an optimistic state of mind based on an 
expectation of positive outcomes related to events 
and circumstances in one’s life or the world at 
large.  

● Small banner with logo and company 
information 

● One of team four 
● Hole sponsorship 

Lemonade- All Donations 
     Making lemonade from lemons.  

● Logo or name on the thank you banner at 
the tournament and thank you on social 
media.  

Other Sponsorships- Pending Availability 
     Hole sponsorship $100- 36 available. 
     Beverage sponsor $500- 2 available. 
     Hole in one contest $750- 1 available 
     Dinner sponsorship $1500- 1 available 
     Driving range sponsor $500- 1 available  

    *Playback is an opportunity to play Boscobel course again within a year at minimum charge. 

 

 

 

 

 

   Thank you for your support of Lachlan’s Hope! Because of your generosity, we will be able to continue     

   helping pediatric stem cell transplant patients in our state for years to come. 


